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Greetings all Madyss members. We hope that you are all Covid-free 
and that you are enjoying our nice Summer. So far the weather has 
been kind and we have already past the longest day. So look out 
Autumn will be here before you know it. 
Committee. In spite of the very poor response from Madyss members, 
we have succeeded in regrouping and forming a revised committee. 
Thanks to Anne Swindell for being very brave and agreeing to become 
our administrative secretary. And thanks to Judy for agreeing to take 
on the treasurer’s job. 
This is of course subject to approval by the A.G.M. but we hope that it 
is only a formality. 
Welfare.  Judy is continuing to make good progress after her operation.  
Not much news of Roger Snelling, we hope that he is improving. 
Best wishes to them both. 
We have no news of anyone else so we hope that everyone is well. 
Holiday. Henbury Travel are still having trouble getting information out 
of Warner’s. We are waiting for news. 
Watch this space or look out for a special announcement.  
We seem to be short of news this month, At least we have no bad 
news. Yes some very good news, ENGLAND 2 : GERMANY 0  
Can’t be bad!  
We will see you in August. 


